
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Caroline Delleney <CarolineDelleney@schouse.gov>

Date: 10/21/2015 11:16:06 AM
Subject: RE: Quote for DOT Appointment

Thanks Caroline.
KV

From: Caroline Delleney [mailto:CarolineDelleney@schouse.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2015 10:56 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Quote for DOT Appointment

Hi Katherine,
Quote from the Speaker is below. Please let me know if you need anything else on our end.
“The Department of Transportation's coordinated and swift response to the recent disaster in South Carolina has 
proven Secretary Christie Hall's leadership abilities. Secretary Hall effectively communicated with the General 
Assembly in a time of crisis. I believe Secretary Hall is an outstanding choice to lead SCDOT and I look forward to 
working with her as we continue our efforts to make the agency more accountable and efficient.”

Caroline Delleney
Communications Director to the Speaker 
South Carolina House of Representatives 
Phone: (803) 734-3125
Fax: (803) 734-9488
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